Update from District Councillors to Great Coxwell Parish Council Meeting 9 December 2019

As we are in Purdah we are unable to provide any specific updates. However, there are a few items that we bring to your attention.

There is **FREE** car parking in Abingdon, Wantage and Faringdon leading up to Christmas. Abingdon and Wantage Sat 7th, 14th and 21st. Faringdon 7th and 14th.

The new Climate Emergency Advisory Committee has recommended overarching goals in achieving carbon neutrality. Work has begun seven themes – council business, housing, partnership, infrastructure, transport, biodiversity and behaviour change. These goals are currently being evaluated along with identifying the feasibility of some of the options. In addition student consultancy support from the Oxford University programme has been secured. The students will prepare a report and the Committee will consider it in the New Year.

Town and Parish Forum Survey – Clerks and Chairs are encouraged to complete the survey which will provide feedback to determine the way forward. The survey closes on 16 December at 1700 hrs. Details on the Vale website

Future Homes Standard Consultation – The consultation on options to increase the energy efficiency requirements of new homes is open until 10 January 2020. Details are available on the Government website – www.gov.uk

Protect yourself online

The Community Safety Partnership is sharing some tips to help residents avoid scam particularly over the festive period.

An offer that seems too good to be true probably is

Look for the online padlock symbol

Use a secure payment method

Install app updates and latest software

Use strong, unique passwords

For more information visit actionfraud.police.uk or contact them on

0300 123 2040 if you think you have been a victim of fraud.

Although we don't hold surgeries we are always available to assist with any issues

Simon Howell – 01793 784491 – simon.howell@whitehorsedc.gov.uk

Elaine Ware - 01793 783026 - elaine.ware@whitehorsedc.gov.uk